
At the close of another year,  
we gratefully pause  
to wish you 
A Merry Christmas  
And a Happy New Year 2022 

During the festive period, our office will be closed at mid-day on the 24th and 31st December 2021  
We will resume normal working hours on 7th January 2022 

Seasons’ Greetings  
from the Mauritius Bar Association 


